Attachment 2

DANCO

THE DANCO GROUP OF COMPANIES

December 19, 2019

Frank Kasimov

City of Santa Rosa - Housing and Community Services
90 Santa Rosa Avenue

Santa Rosa, CA 95404

RE: TEFRA Hearing

Dear Frank,

Danco Communities, the developer, is requesting that a TEFRA Hearing is held on January 14th
regarding the Boyd Street Family Apartments in Santa Rosa, CA.

The Boyd Street Family Apartments will be located at 811 Boyd Street in Santa Rosa, CA. The
proposed project is comprised of 46 deed restricted, affordable residential units, including a
manager’s unit in one two story building, and a Community Center in a second one story
building.

The bond maximum amount of issuance is $20,000,000.00.

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call at (707) 822-9000.

Sincerely,

Chris Dart
Vice President/Secretary
Danco Communities



